
-MAIL:  FIN.Minister@gov.bc.ca 
Minister of Environment Heyman   BY E-MAIL:  ENV.Minister@gov.bc.ca 
 
 
Dear Climate Action Partners: 
 
RE:  BC Hydro Net Metering Cap 
 
At its Regular Board meeting of December 13, 2021, the Board of Education of School District No. 
61 (Greater Victoria) carried the following resolution: 
 

That the Board of Education of School District No. 61 (Greater Victoria) advocate 
ƚŽ�ůŝĨƚ����,ǇĚƌŽ͛Ɛ�ϭϬϬŬt�ŶĞƚ�ŵĞƚĞƌŝŶŐ�ĐĂƉ�ďǇ�ĂĚǀŽĐĂƚŝŶŐ�ĚŝƌĞĐƚůǇ�ǁŝƚŚ����Hydro 
and the BC Securities Commission, and through BCSTA, to BC Hydro, BC Securities 
Commission, the Premier of British Columbia, Minister of Education, Minister of 
Finance, Minister of Environment and Clean BC. 

 

School Districts are in a unique position to show leadership in mitigating and adapting to address 
the impacts of climate change. We are a member of the public sector, with a unique and special 
responsibility to not only manage our resources, such as our buildings and infrastructure in an 
environmentally sustainable manner, but to also support an environmental ethic. This includes the 
importance of sustainability in our educational programs.  
 

Chair: Ryan Painter  Vice-Chair: Tom Ferris 

   Trustees: Nicole Duncan,  Angie Hentze, Elaine Leonard,  

 





 

 
 

 
Cc: Board of Education, SD61 
 Deb Whitten, Superintendent, SD61 
 Kim Morris, Secretary-Treasurer, SD61 
 Chuck Morris, Director of Facilities 
 Chris Brown, Deputy Minister, Education 
 Heather Wood, Deputy Minister, Finance  
 Kevin Jardine, Deputy Minister, Environment 
 BC School Boards 


